
1/8/2018  
 

Dear 40 under 40 Selection Committee, 

I would like to include my letter of support for Randy Reichardt 
as a nominee for the 2018 40 under 40 class.  Randy is a 
founding member of the Des Moines Water Works Park 
Foundation and served as president of the organization in 2016. 
To this day, he remains an active member of the board and is 
instrumental in helping not only meet our fundraising goal of 
over $9 million but in shaping the policy and direction of the park 
improvements.  I worked alongside him in this effort as a 
founding member and was President from 2013-2015.  Starting 
a 501c3 organization from scratch is not easy and Randy was 
quick to reach out to leaders in the community to ask for advice 
as we created the organization. Randy stays focused on long-
term goals and has a very strategic mindset.  
 
Outside of his civic duties, Randy is an upstanding family man 
and is focusing his efforts in development in making Des Moines 
an even better city.  
 
I very much hope that he can be recognized for his contributions 
to our community as part of the 2018 class. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 

Zac Voss 
President, Voss Distributing LLC 
Board Member, Des Moines Water Works Park Foundation 
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